
From: "Singh, Sandra" <Sandra.Singh@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 2/11/2025 4:40:52 PM
Subject: Warming Centre usage: February 2-10, 2025

Hello Mayor and Council,

 

Please find below some data on the Warming Centre usage last week from GM ACCS Margaret Wittgens.

 

Please note that ACCS staff are also activating a new site tonight at Creekside Community Centre with 20 spaces. 

 

Warming Centre February Statistics: February 2-10, 2025 # Unique Visitors

Site Capacity Nights 
Open

Total # 
Visitors

2-
Feb

3-
Feb

4-
Feb

5-
Feb

6-
Feb

7-
Feb

8-
Feb

9-
Feb

10-
Feb

Average 
Unique 
Visitors
/Night

Chinatown Peace Church 15 7 363 19 43 37 38 38 56 n/a 57 75 45

Mount Pleasant Community Centre 20 8 213 9 15 19 22 26 32 29 26 35 24

Odd Fellows Lodge 20 6 179 31 30 31 30 22 n/a n/a 16 19 26

Osborn Shelter 20 8 0 TBA TBA TBA TBA TBA TBA TBA TBA TBA TBA
Powell St. Getaway 25 8 407 19 39 59 60 38 57 49 50 36 45
Parish of St. Mary's Kerrisdale 15 8 48 3 2 4 5 3 8 8 8 7 5
Vancouver Community Services 
Office 20 8 63 1 3 7 3 16 8 3 3 19 7

West End Community Centre 16 8 124 9 17 15 13 14 17 17 22 TBA 16
Total 151 1,397 91 149 172 171 157 178 106 182 191

 

Note: n/a means that the site was not available

 

If you have any questions, please feel email Margaret with a cc: to me and she will ensure a response through the weekly Q&A.

 

Thank you,

Sandra

 

Sandra Singh | Deputy City Manager



City of Vancouver

E-mail: sandra.singh@vancouver.ca

Pronouns: she/her

 

Assistant: Laura Holvor

Phone: 604.829.9602

E-mail: laura.holvor@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: she/her

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges the unceded homelands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and Sel̓íl̓witulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

 




